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NEWSLETTER 7 APRIL  2025 

                                             www.gscs.ca/lor  

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT  
ST. LORENZO 

 
May 
 
2—Jump Rope For Heart Assembly 
7—Grade 7 Play  
9—No School PLD 
13—Dress like a teacher/student  
Spirit Day. 
14—Moose Hide Day 
15—Taco Time  hot lunch 
16—Track Meet 
19—No School  
21—Track meet back up date 
 
June 
3—GSCS Track Meet 
4—ME Day 
6—No School  - PLD 
17—Grade 8 Farewell 
18—19—Grade 8 camping trip 
20—Subway Hot Lunch 
24—Swimming Gr. 4-8 
25—DQ Treat Lunch 

Message from Administration  

Welcome back from the Easter holiday! We hope that all St. Lorenzo families 

had the opportunity to celebrate the Lenten season and the resurrection of 

Jesus, our Lord and Savior. As part of our Lenten almsgiving, we donated food 

items to the Friendship Inn. Thank you for your generosity and for making a 

difference in the lives of those not as fortunate as us.   

Thanks to those who contributed to the Heart and Stroke Foundation. Our 

goal was $1500 to have an assembly and crack eggs on staff members heads! 

We have exceeded our goal, and we will have our “Egg Drop Assembly” on 

Friday, May 2 at 2:15 pm.  

Our Learning Improvement Plans continue to be a focus for staff, especially in 

the areas of literacy and numeracy. Our recent term 2 reading assessments 

for grades 1-3 have shown growth for most of our students from November to 

March. Our staff continue to work with students to support them in the do-

mains of reading accuracy, fluency and comprehension. Please continue read-

ing with your child at home everyday. 

Our CSCC hosted a fun Easter Bingo that was part of our family engagement 

events. Our CSCC are also working on putting together a St Lorenzo 2024-25 

yearbook.  We will communicate details on how to place an order in the next 

few weeks. 

Kindergarten registration is now open. If you know of any families that have 

children who are eligible for Kindergarten, please direct them to our online 

registration form on our school website. (They should be 5 years old as of 

December 31st, 2025) 

Let’s continue to work together to successfully finish off 

this academic year!  

God Bless!  

Maria Monteiro ~ Principal 

Kevin Leschyshyn ~ Vice Principal  

The office is not open from 

12:00—12:45 

Phones are not monitored  



 

Virtue of the Month—  May 

~ Responsibility~ 

I am responsible. I give my best to all that I do and keep 

my agreements. I learn from my mistakes. I am willing to 

make amends 

   ST. LORENZO RUIZ CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Diamond Students 

March  2025 
 

KA:  Ali T, Cruz M 

KB:  Levi W, Bailey H 

KC: Adwaith S, Matt B 

1L: Kristen A, Jacob W, Eric E 

1W: Misha C, Caden T, Emma H 

1/2H: Taya W, Demi M, Matt D 

2C: Presley B, Petrina Q, Gaurav P 

2R: Joaquin P, Thomas T, Azi U 

2/3A: Marian M, Ebube W 

3Ga: Ehimen O, Neveah D, Chanelle A 

3G: Ire A, Michaela R, Max T 

3M: Vienna S, Jade K, Emma S 

4M: Bethany A, Lincoln S, Makenna K 

4S: Kurt A, Liam C, Amanda U 

4IV: Nina V, Lucas K-W, Malachi J 

4/5O: Joaquine T, Viyel F, Conlan L 

 5K: Emmett D, Xander C, Tridip P 

5C:  Nohlann A, Zeba E, Cara R 

5/6B:  Jaden U, Isaac B, Mason D 

6P: Sophia N, Avery H, Mukhtar B 

6C: Elizha P, Andre U 

6/7B: Yhiona P, Ivan C, Julia S 
 
7L: Sindara A, Hannah K, Joseph O 

7K:  Daedre B, Dirk D, Dexter S 

7W: Marcus C, Oromiyanju O, Johanna M 

8W: Ryen P, Phil R, Hudson M 

 

www.gscs.ca/lor 

As we begin planning for the 2025-2026 school year, we kindly 
ask that all families let us know whether their child(ren) will be 
returning to St. Lorenzo next year. 
 
To help us with this planning, please fill out the following 
Google form by May 8th, 2025: 
https://forms.gle/XjnkDL3vzAvXxPWu5 
 
Please Note: Families with children in Grade 8 do not need to 
respond, as these students will be transitioning to high school. 
 
Your response is crucial in helping us prepare for the upcoming 
school year. We appreciate your prompt attention to this mat-
ter! 
Thank you for your continued support of St. Lorenzo. 

http://www.gscs.ca/lor
https://forms.gle/XjnkDL3vzAvXxPWu5
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